
Savannah-Chatham County 
Public School District

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested in enrolling in GATAPP and have been offered employment in the Savannah-Chatham County Public School District, you may obtain a TAPP Application packet from Ms. Cheryl Morrison or Dr. Deonn Stone.   
When the application has been completed, the forms needed for admission will be sent to Oconee RESA.


CONTACTS:
	Ms. Cheryl Morrison 

	cheryl.morrison@sccpss.com
	912-395-1228

	Dr. Deonn Stone  
	deonn.stone@sccpss.com
	912-395-5573










Oconee RESA GATAPP program is a Georgia Professional Standards Commission approved educator preparation program.   


